
 

OFFICIAL

Victorian Notice to Mariners
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

18 February 2025
Victoria - Australia

No. 105(T) - 2025

Local Port of Port Phillip

Portarlington
Portarlington Harbour – Northern Breakwater Repair Works

Date: Wednesday 19 February until Friday 7 March 2025

Details: Mariners are advised that repair works will be conducted on and around 
Portarlington Breakwater – Northern Arm, at approximate location: 38°6.605’S, 
144°39.375’E (WGS84)

The works will be conducted via a barge and include placement of additional rock 
armouring to the outer side of the Northern Arm, using an excavator. 
Rock material will be loaded on to the barge from the Eastern Breakwater Arm, and 
floated across the harbour entrance to where it will be placed along the outer wall.

On-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising from the 
works will be marked as per IALA standards. 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of the Portarlington 
Breakwater when the works are being undertaken.

Charts & Publications
Affected: AUS 143, AUS 157, AU5GEX01

Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.

If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963.

David Ritman
Manager Regional Planning
Southern and Maritime Region

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au.
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